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 Celebrate Items 

➢ Congratulations to Mrs. Bent’s Grade 5 class for raising $717.00 for Bobby’s Hospice 

during their Christmas sale. 
➢ Thank you, Home & School, for building a beautiful Christmas background and planning 

a fun Christmas Craft Day.   
➢ Thank you to everyone who helped our Positivity Club collect cereal for the food bank 

and school breakfast program. 

 

 Upcoming Events 

➢ January 8th – Students return to class. 

➢ January 20th – Bottle Drive – The Home & School will be having a bottle drive to raise 

funds for student activities. More details to follow. 

➢ January 24th – Welcome to Kindergarten. Students who will begin kindergarten in 

September 2024 have been invited to participate in Welcome to Kindergarten from 3:00 

pm – 4:30 pm.  


